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Dear Secretary

I write on behalf of Canisbay Bowling Club with our support and encouragement to St Fergus
Bowling Club’s project to build an indoor bowling complex. This is a fantastic idea and would bring
great benefit to the local and wider community. Bowling being a sport where young, old, male,
female or people with a disability can play together as equals and the social side of coming together
like that has huge benefits mentally and physically for everyone involved.

We do hope you are successful and we look forward to enjoying your company in the new facility.

Yours Sincerely

A. H.Gunn (Secretary)



To: St Fergus Bowling Club

Watten Bowling Club thinks it is an excellent idea to have another indoor bowling venue in
Wick. This would be a great addition to the town particularly if it is open to non-members
(route 500 in mind). Our own members will likely use the facility during the week as apart
from our club night we only have access to our own venue when it is available.

Watten Bowling Club would be delighted to see another indoor bowling venue for Wick and
we wish the St Fergus Bowling Club every success for this project.

Yours Sincerely

Liam Swanson



----— Original Message ----—

From:

To:

Sent: Sunday, 22 Dec, 2019 At 20:31

Subject: St Fergus Indoor Bowling Club Project

To: James Swanson (St Fergus Bowling Club Secretary)

Dunbeath Bowling Club would be greatly in favour of a further bowling club facility in Wick, as with
the loss of so many clubs in Caithness, the number competing in the league has been reduced to
only 8. The more clubs in existence make for greater competition and would increase the interest in
bowling.

With the new club having full control over its venue there would be no danger of the building being
used for other activities unless agreed by the committee. Also the building could not be taken over

by another party or closed, as has been the case with several bowling venues.

From: Augusta Hutt (Dunbeath Bowling Club Secretart)



21/10/2019

The Creation of an Indoor Bowling Faclity

Lybster Bowling Club supports the development of an indoor bowling facility at St
Fergus Bowling Club

The club thinks this is a good opportunity to develop and enhance future facilities for
indoor bowling and that it would be, therefore, a valuable asset to the indoor bowling
community of Wick and further afield in Caithness.

Any development such as the one proposed is to be wholly welcomed.

Lybster Bowling Club supports this initiative.

If any further information is required do not hesitate to contact me.

Yours faithfully

Marshall Bowman——_

Secretary
Lybster BC



